
 

1-    Grade 6 Immunization Forms are due back
3 -  Cross Country Run at Prentice Creek 
       Equestrian Center for some students 
6 - Last Day to Order Hot Dog Lunch
7 -  First Day to Make Appointments for 
       Parent-Teacher Interviews
9 - Hot Dog Lunch for those that ordered
10 - Turkey Wobble
11 -  No School for Students
14 - No School for Students
       Happy Thanksgiving!
17 - School & Parent Council Meeting @ 6:30 pm
17 - Last Day to order Hot Lunch
22 & 23 - Parent Teacher Interviews
23 - Grade 4 Swimming
24 - Assembly
24 - Hot Lunch for those that ordered
        (Ham & Perogies with side and dessert)
25 - No School for Students
28 - Picture Retakes
30 - Grade 4 Swimming
31 - Hallowe’en
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Thank you, parents,
for getting your “Re-Enrolment Forms”

completed and back to us
so quickly!

Your cooperation is 
SO

appreciated!

Nut allergies are a serious 
concern for some of our students who have

potentially life threatening allergies. We
need your support and cooperation in

making a reasonable effort to send food to
school which does not contain nuts. Please

speak with your child about not sharing
their food with other children. We will

continue to ask our 
students to eat their lunches in their

classrooms and to not 
take food outside.



Principal Message 
October 2024

Dear Families,

Research shows that when parents actively participate in their children’s
education—whether through volunteering, attending school events, or simply
staying informed—students tend to achieve higher grades, have better
attendance, and exhibit improved behavior. Together, we can create a
nurturing environment that empowers our children to thrive both academically
and emotionally.

You are an important part of your child’s education through the partnership
you have with the school. Within the context of your busy lives and schedules,
we hope you feel welcome to connect with the school and your child’s teacher
and school administration to support your child in their learning journey.  

Reaching out to your child’s teacher through email, phones or attendance at
upcoming parent teacher conferences is a great way to support your child at
school. There may also be times when teachers are seeking volunteers for
class events and field trips that you are welcome to take advantage of. As
your children get older, we are always looking for volunteers to support our
school sports programs. For those of you available during the school day, our
parent council is often looking for volunteers for hot lunch assistance.  

I also welcome parents coming to chat with me with ideas, suggestions and
concerns in my dedication to building the best possible school experiences for
all children in our community.  

Let’s work together to build strong partnerships that support our students’
growth and foster a love of learning. Your voice matters, and we are eager to
hear your ideas and feedback.

Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to our school. Together,
we can make this year a memorable and successful one for all our students!

Warm regards,
Cheryl Kalev



AHS Oral Health Program will be in the school on
November 4, 2024

to see some Grade 3 students ONLY

All grade three students who received sealants through the
AHS oral health program in the

2023-2024 school year, while in grade two, will be offered
sealant checks, and if necessary, the

sealants will be repaired. The sealant checks and repairs will
be provided by qualified AHS Oral Health
dental hygienists and dental assistants. 

No new fluoride varnish or sealants will be
available to students this year.

Thank you so much to the
Little House of Hopes for

their generous donation
towards our Nutrition

Program here at 
Charlotte Small Elementary!

Hot Dog Day
October 9, 2024
Available to purchase

on school cash online until
october 6 

Hot Lunch
October 24, 2024
Ham & Perogies
Side & Dessert

available to purchase on
school cash online until october 17



For all things busing
 please call  

First Student Busing @ 
403-843-6161

Penny Carnival : Nov. 28, 2024
Penny Carnival is here again! Time to start cleaning out your used toys

and games! Donated items will be used for carnival game prizes. Drop off
date TBD 

Parent Council is running a silent auction during the upcoming Penny
Carnival. If you can help gather business donations or know of a great

business that would like to support our school, please reach out to
Shelby @ (403) 418-6230

Athletic Calendar
 For everyone's convenience, an

Athletic calendar has been created
for the Charlotte Small Hawks.

Please follow along to stay updated
on our sports teams

schedules/events. Keep in mind,
this is a LIVE calendar and is

continually changing, so please
always double-check to confirm

dates and times.
GO HAWKS GO!!

 
 



Faith Weaver 2L
Owen Cameron 2L

Padder Crossey 3B
Ellie Rempel 3B

Ryland Phillips 3B

Asher Clarke 4H
Kinsley Leask 4H
Ryan Graham 4H

Kelsey Wakefield 4H

Alex Meikle 5B
Connor Beaudin 5B

Layla Pollitt 5B

Jace Ewald 5S
Jaxson Beaudin 5S
Laramie Marston 5S

Weston Pfahler 6N
Amaya Lublinkhof 6N

Curt Auger 6N

Remi Ann Blackhurst K
Bostyn Bates K

Carson Hollingsworth 1M
Ava Mercia 1M

Avery Roberts 1M

Briggs Cech 2K
Skylar Fielding 2K

SEPTEMBER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

Parent-Teacher Interviews 
Oct 22 and 23 

4:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Please call the office after October 7 to book
an appointment.

(403) 729-3868



Toonies for Terry raised $310.45!
All money raised goes to the

Terry Fox Foundation for cancer
research



Hot Lunch
and hot dog

dates beyond january 30
to be

determined










